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              Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness 
 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  
and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

26th March 2025 

 

 
 

Dates for the diary:- New items are in RED 

28th March Non-Uniform Day – Chocolate  

1st April Upper School Trip to London 

3rd April Friends Event - Easter Bingo 

4th April  School Closes for Easter Holidays – 1:15pm 

16th April  Primary School Offers made by LCC 

22nd April School Re-opens after the Easter break 

23rd April Parents’ Evening for Reception to Year 5 

25th April Library Van Visit 

 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
celebrating in March & 
April…  
Luke on 8th March 
Nathaniel on 9th March 
Eliza on 10th March 
Alice on 15th March 
Reuben on 16th March 
Ethan on 20th March 
Arlo on 24th March 
Amber on 29th March 
Kaitlyn on 7th April  
David on 24th April 
Ada on 25th April 

We are quickly heading towards the Easter Holidays, please don’t forget school closes at 1:15pm on Friday 
4th April and reopens on Tuesday 22nd April.  We wish everyone a lovely Easter break! 

Parent Pay – all charges on 
parent pay are completely 
up to date, please log on and 
make a payment.  For any 
queries, please speak to Mrs 
Hill in the school office. 
 

Class Blogs – Please don’t forget to 
check out our class blogs to find out 
what the children have been doing–
https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/children 
 

Book Fair – THANK YOU to everyone 
who supported our Scholastics Book 
Fair, school were lucky enough to 
choose £280 worth of books for FREE. 

Reading Volunteers - Could you spare a small amount of time each week to 
become a regular reading volunteer at Inskip St Peter’s CE Primary School, 
and help us with one of our most important activities? 
Helping children to become confident, independent readers is one of the 
most important things that a school can do - and it is an area of our work 
where parents, carers and other members of the community can make a big 
difference.  Please contact the school office to find out more. 
 
 

Head Lice – Please could we ask 
ALL families to check for headlice 
over the Easter Holidays and treat 
appropriately if found.  We have 
several cases of them in school 
and want to stop them spreading 
as quickly as possible. 

Mother’s Day Church Service – 
Please come along to St. Peter’s 
church at 9:30am this Sunday for 
our Mother’s Day service.  If you 
would like your child to welcome 
people or read a prayer at the 
service, please let Miss Leyland or 
Mrs Hill know.  It would be lovely 
to see lots of you there. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY – FRIDAY 28th 
MARCH, in exchange for a chocolate 
prize. 

School Lunches – Our Lunch menu 
will be changing after the Easter 
Holidays, watch out for the new 
menu’s coming home soon. 

Friends of Inskip School are running an Easter Family Bingo night on THURSDAY 3rd April at 6pm.  Watch out 
for more details coming soon. 

https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/children

